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The Academic-Student Life Committee 
meeting of the Board of Trustees was held

on June 5, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. 
in the Robert Michael Sdao Memorial Board Room
at SUNY Niagara 

and via ZOOM

	Academic–Student Life Committee Board Members 


	Ms. Gail Tylec, Chairperson (via ZOOM)
Mr. David Haylett, Jr., Vice, Chairperson 
Mr. William Ross

Ms. Sheila Smith

Mr. Jacob Fleming, Jr. 


	

	Administration Present

Ms. Lydia Ulatowski, Vice President of Academic Affairs

Fabio Escobar, Ph.D., Assistant Vice President of Academic Affairs/Institutional Effectiveness

Catherine Brown, Assistant Vice President of Human Resources


Committee Chairperson Tylec called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 

A roll call acknowledged the following trustees were present:  Trustees David Haylett, Jr., William Ross, Sheila Smith, and Jacob Fleming, Jr.  Trustee Gail Tylec is on ZOOM.
Administrators present were:  Vice President Lydia Ulatowski and Assistant Vice President Fabio Escobar, Ph.D.   
Academic-Student Life Committee Minutes

It was moved by Trustee Ross and seconded by Trustee Haylett, Jr., to approve the Academic Student Life Committee meeting minutes of May 1, 2024 as presented.  Motion carried unanimously.  There were no questions.

Student Services Updates

Student Service updates were unavailable this month as Vice President Cummings was away on vacation.

Academic Affairs Updates

Vice President Lydia Ulatowski reports a smooth transition of Tammy Bruno into the position of Interim Vice President of Academic Affairs.  She has been working on program initiatives and in communication with SUNY.  VP Ulatowski reports that SUNY has been sending information on new initiatives that SUNY Niagara will review and report on in the future.

Data Repository
AVP Escobar presented an academic program/multiple data point repository which has been stored in tableau and is accessible via Banner, FYI and additional portals.  This data can be accessed both on campus and off campus by faculty, administrators, and staff who have the appropriate credentials.  Multiple levels of data are included in the repository, which can be used to guide program development and react to enrollment trends.  He is asking for any feedback from the board of trustees on the current data included as well as suggestions for any information which may be beneficial to include in the future.
Human Resources 

AVP Catherine Brown presented the Revised Guidelines Regarding the Rights of Nursing Mothers.  These revisions reflect policies from New York State which will become effective in June 2024.  The full set of revisions to the the current policy are included. 

It was moved by Trustee Ross and seconded by Trustee Smith to accept the revisions as presented.  Motion was carried unanimously.  There were no further questions.  This will require full Board approval.  

This was the final meeting of the 2023-2024 academic year, so the committee will reconvene in August with new committee membership.    
It was moved by Trustee Haylett, Jr., and seconded by Trustee Ross to adjourn the meeting at 1:42 p.m.
Motion carried unanimously.

Gail Tylec
Academic Student Life Committee Chairperson
